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Tejas Networks joins India’s battle against COVID-19- contributes Rs 51 Lacs 
 

Bengaluru, April 6, 2020:  Tejas Networks [BSE: 540595, NSE: TEJASNET] today announced that 
it has stepped forward to support Government of Karnataka’s ongoing relief efforts to tackle 
and contain the damage being caused by the novel Coronavirus outbreak.  The company 
donated Rs 11 Lacs to the Karnataka Chief Minister’s Relief Fund (CMRF) and Rs 40 Lacs to 
support Akshaya Patra Foundation Bangalore, that runs the world’s largest mid-day meal 
programme and is now providing food and ration as a part of our country’s COVID-19 relief 
efforts. 

Sanjay Nayak, CEO & Managing Director of Tejas Networks said, “Our country is grappling with 
the biggest humanitarian crisis of our times. We appreciate and support the outstanding work 
being done by our Government and other agencies in tackling this unprecedented situation. As 
a responsible organization, we are making our humble contribution for these disaster relief 
efforts.  

Tejas Networks has supplied telecom equipment to all the major communication service 
providers, mission-critical government and defence networks. At this critical juncture, when the 
need for digital connectivity is critical, we are ensuring that we provide timely support to our 
customers so that businesses, government offices, hospitals, homes and other essential 
services stay connected”. 

About Tejas Networks Limited 

Tejas Networks designs, develops and sells high-performance and cost-competitive networking products to 
telecommunications service providers, internet service providers, utilities, defence and government entities in 
over 75 countries. Tejas products utilize programmable, software-defined hardware architecture with a common 
software code-base that delivers seamless upgrades of new features and technology standards. Tejas Networks is 
ranked among top-10 suppliers in the global optical aggregation segment and has filed over 349 patents. For more 
information, visit Tejas Networks at http://www.tejasnetworks.com or contact  

Investor Relations:    ir@india.tejasnetworks.com 
Attn: Mr. Santosh Kesavan: skeshavan@india.tejasnetworks.com  
                                                  Phone: +91 80 41794600 

SAFE HARBOUR 

Certain statements in this release concerning our future growth prospects are forward-looking 

statements, which involve a number of risks, and uncertainties that could cause actual results to differ 

materially from those in such forward-looking statements due to risks or uncertainties associated with 

our expectations with respect to, but not limited to, our ability to successfully implement our strategy 

and our growth and expansion plans, technological changes, our exposure to market risks, general 

economic and political conditions in India which have an impact on our business activities or investments, 

changes in the laws and regulations that apply to the industry in which the Company operates. The 
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Company does not undertake to update any forward-looking statements that may be made from time to 

time by or on behalf of the Company.  


